
6							       Fall/Winter 2011� Ethnic Studies Newsletter

�ES�G ��������� �C �mm����m��� ��
��

Congratulations to the 2011
Ethnic Studies majors & minors: 

Grace Bounds, Kelsey Card, Jairo Castañeda,
Nicholas Copenhaver, Laura Davis, Brennan East, 
Jonanathan Gee, Ariana Kammerzelt-Murphy, 

Sara Karimi, Aldalberto Montes Contreras, Anna 
Nakano-Baker, Hoang Pham, Katherine Prince, Akira 

Robinson, Lidiana Soto, Anandi Stork, Byron Sun, 
Amy Thomas, Lily Velasco-Adania, Mark White  
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Ethnic Studies Ballew Scholar

With the generous donation of Mr. Jon Ballew of Eugene, the Ethnic 
Studies Department, has been able to award the Marian Ballew Thomas 

Memorial Scholarship to majors and minors over the past five years. The 
scholarships are designed to recognize undergraduate students who are engaged 
in studies that further the development of their social awareness and analytical 
skills and who are actively engaged in community service.

The Ethnic Studies Department is currently soliciting 
applications for the  

2012 Marian Ballew Thomas Memorial Scholarship. 

Open to Ethnic Studies majors and minors, the award is 
designated for undergraduates engaged in studies that support 

the development of social awareness and analytical skills.  
Preference will be given to students who need financial help 
with their tuition and/or who have documented community 

service, and/or are minoring in natural sciences, social sciences, 
peace studies, education, business or  

planning and public policy. Up to two awards of  
$500 each will be given this year.

Applications must include:  
a short personal statement (two to three pages in length) 
addressing the applicant’s focus of study and relevant 

community work; transcripts; and two letters of reference. 
To receive full consideration, applications must be delivered  

to the Ethnic Studies Department by the deadline. Please contact  
Donella-Elizabeth Alston or Lynn Fujiwara in the ES department 

for exact deadline and for more information. 

Niva Bennett, Class of ‘06

Hi Everyone!
I am currently a first year law student and Wayne Morse fellow at the 
University of Oregon School of Law. Since 2006 I have worked for the 
federal government and received a Master’s degree in Pacific Islands 
Studies. I hope to facilitate connections between the law school, Ethnic 
Studies students and undergraduate students of color in general. I am 
happy to be back in Eugene and I look forward to connecting with 
everyone again!
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on leave AY ‘11
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on leave Fall ‘11

special thanks to  alumni 
for giving us updates!
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